Craig and Judith Heyse
55 Deer Run Lane
Shelton, CT 06484
November 9, 2015

Mr. Carlos Moran
American Eagle Contracting
3 Columbus Place

Stratford, CT 06615

Dear Mr. Moran:

We wanted to let you know how happy we are with the way the deck turned out. We
know you went above and beyond what was quoted in the contract to get us a very
beautiful finish to the deck floor. We are grateful that you were not satisfied with just
stripping the old stain off, but took the extra care to sand down the top to really get an
even color.

Your work is very professional. We will be calling you again in the spring to do
additional work on the rails.

Thanks so much.

Sincerely,

Craig and Judith Heyse



